
1

From:
Sent: 17 June 2019 16:42
To: Local Plan
Subject: Local Plan Proposed Submitted Version (LP-PSV)

Diane Taylor 
 

 
 

Warrington 
 

 
Re: Above proposed plans (LP-PSV) 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I would like to state my objection to the above proposed plan on the following basis:- 
 
My major concern is the unrelenting additional traffic this will cause, together with the added pollution, in 
what is currently a heavily polluted area already.  I would like to bring my son up in a healthy environment, 
where he is able to ride his bike, without fear of being knocked off by the extra lorries and cars these 
proposed plans will create. 
 
This part of warrington already becomes a carpark on a regular basis when there is an accident on the M6, 
M56 or M62, where everyone tries to divert through warrington.  Our local roads cannot cope as it is, and I 
have already seen the local bus collide with a lorry trying to pass it by on Lumb Brook road... our country 
lanes just cannot take it. 
 
There is already massive commercial premises near Appleton Thorn and Grappenhall.  Why do we need any 
more and why should it be on greenbelt land.  This is totally unacceptable. 
 
All the extra houses planned for this part of Warrington is bad enough, especially without any thought to the 
infrastructure.  And what about our local village community of Appleton Thorn, it will be destroyed, the 
landscape and its charm and character. 
 
I think it is totally unjustified economic growth based on very old data and in this day and age, we should be 
protecting our countryside, not destroying it and turning it into a massive housing and distribution estate. 
 
For the sake of our children, this has got to be stopped! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Diane Taylor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




